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19 February 2015, Melbourne:  Traffic Technologies Ltd (TTI) presents earnings guidance 

for the half year ended 31 December 2014.   

 

Subject to completion of the half year audit review, TTI is expecting to report the following 

operating result for the half year ended 31 December 2014 compared to the previous 

corresponding period:   

 

 Half Year to Half Year to  

 31 Dec 2014 31 Dec 2013  

 $’m $’m  

Sales revenue 22.0 - 23.0 19.9  

Earnings before Interest, Tax, Depreciation and 

Amortisation (EBITDA) 
1.6 – 1.9 1.1  

Earnings before Interest and Tax (EBIT) 0.4 – 0.7 0.2  

Net Loss After Tax (NPAT) (0.1) – (0.4) (0.7)  

 

The results for the half year ended 31 December 2014 are expected to reflect a significant 

improvement compared to the previous corresponding period.  After a slow start to the 2015 

financial year, the Group has started to win significant orders for the upgrade of traffic signals 

in New South Wales to LED technology.  Further orders are being received in the second half 

of the current financial year.   

 

The Quick Turn Circuits (QTC) traffic controller business, acquired in December 2013, 

benefitted in the first half from a significant order from Saudi Arabia for traffic controllers.  

QTC has also continued to win orders both domestically and from overseas. 

The Company will release its half year results to the market in the final week of February 

2015. 

Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos. 
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